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From: Gabrielle Ree

Sent: Monday, 2 December 2019 2:51 PM
To: PerformanceFramework

Subject: New CPD

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Acknowledged

Dear board members,
You can hardly expect GPS to trust you when the online Re- registration form from AHPRA this year was faulty!!!

Most GPS do the right thing. Your job is to detect those who don't.

You have not done this well and your insulting “sit down and meditate about what you need to learn”ideas will not detect
bad doctors, protect the public or help those of us who are learning every day and with every patient

Shame on you and the whimsy RACGP!
One very fed up Gp

Dr Gabrielle Rees

Sent from my iPad





